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• Congratulations to Paige Lipowski – she received teacher of the week 

award from 100.3 WNIC in February!   

• The Mobile Dentist was here on Feb. 17
th
 and 23rd to provide free 

dental care to 26 students. 

• We were able to re-schedule the 5
th
 grade camp trip for next year.  

Our plans are to have both this year and next year’s group to attend 

camp together.  The re-scheduled date is set for Feb. 2-4, 2022.   

• Kindergarten round-up plans have been set.  Round-up will be held 

April 19
th
 and 20

th
 from 3:30 pm - 6:30 pm.  We will have parents 

attend at assigned times based on the beginning letter of the last name 

to ensure social distancing.  The pre-school round-up is being planned 

for a date in May.   

• MTSS is still alive and well at Central and does look a bit different this 

year.  The grade levels held a meeting on Feb. 4
th
 to review the data 

and make instructional decisions for the students.  Many meetings 

have been held this past month with parents to discuss learning plans 

and additional interventions for the students.  The next MTSS grade 

level meeting is set for March 25
th
.   

• Spring parent teacher conferences will be held on March 16
th
 from 4-

5:30 pm.  Teachers are meeting only with parents of students who 

have an IRIP (Individual Reading Improvement Plan) to review and 

revise the plans. 

• The entire school celebrated the 100
th
 day of school on Feb. 9

th
.  The 

older students dressed up as “100-day old’s” and our younger students 

dressed up as “100-year old’s”!  Various classrooms did some type of 

celebrating the 100th day mark!! 

 


